
 

 

24 June 2022 
 
 
Dear Year 6 Parent/Carer 
 

TRANSITION EVENTS UPDATE 2022 
 

We are delighted that you have accepted your place at Whalley Range 11-18 High 
School for September 2022, and look forward to welcoming your daughter to our 
school.   
 
So that we can get to know your daughter a little better and provide her with the 
opportunity to experience what it is like at secondary school, we are inviting your 
daughter to spend two days with us on Tuesday 5th July and Wednesday 6th July at 
8.45am – 2.30pm. Please make arrangements to drop off your daughter at the school 
gates. 
 
At the end of the day you should collect your daughter from the Whalley Range 
Stadium from 2:30pm. It is really important that your daughter is clear on who is 
collecting her at end of each day, as it will be very busy. Parents/carers must not drive 
into the school car park. 
 
We would also like to invite you to our New Intake Evening on Wednesday 5th July 
2022 from 3.15pm – 6.00pm. Please confirm your attendance to the evening via 
Admissions+. The arrangements for the evening are as follows: 
 

• Presentation from Headteacher and Senior Leadership Team for 
parents/carers in the Bistro, starting at 3:15pm, 4:15pm or 5:00pm prompt 

• Pastoral support presentation in smaller groups with the opportunity for you to 
ask questions and take part in group discussions 

• Meet your daughters’ Head of Year and Learning Coach 
• There will also be an opportunity for you to meet with Heads of Faculty and 

discuss the curriculum, extracurricular activities and how to ensure you and your 
daughter are fully prepared for September 

• Receive your copy of our family transition booklet. 
 
We are also providing an ‘All About Me’ booklet for your daughter to complete over the 
summer break. It is important these are completed as they will be used when she starts 
school in September. 
 
I can also confirm that the new school year will start on Wednesday 5th September 
2022 and we look forward to welcoming your daughter to her new school. 
 
Our transition page https://wrhs1118.co.uk/transition is regularly updated with useful 
information and websites. A copy of this letter will also be placed on the website. 

https://wrhs1118.co.uk/transition


 

  

 
 
If you have any questions that have not been answered by reading the Parent 
Handbook, or by watching the films, please email them to transition@wrhs1118.co.uk. 
 
May I take this opportunity to thank you for choosing to send your daughter to Whalley 
Range 11-18 High School, where she will receive an excellent education and reach 
her full potential. 
  
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr S Mycock 
Assistant Headteacher Key Stage 3 
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